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TO: Mr. Osvaldo L. Gratacés, Compliance Advisor Ombudsman, CCAVP

FROM: Sumeet Thakur, Manager, CN3P3
Mary Porter Peschka, Director, CEG

EXTENSION: 53791015; 85504

SUBIJECT: IFC Response to the CAO Assessment Report on the Masdar Baynouna
Project (#39339) in Jordan

Dear Mr. Gratacos:

IFC would like to thank the CAO for the assessment report regarding the Masdar Baynouna solar
energy project in Jordan.

We are pleased to know that the complainants and Baynouna Solar Energy P.S.C. have agreed to
work with your team to try to resolve the issues through a collaborative approach under the
dispute resolution process.

IFC supports the CAO mediation process and the IFC project team will continue to cooperate and
provide information as needed.

Sincerely, _
7 %z

Sumeet Thakur
Manager
Infrastructure and Natural Resources, Middle East and Africa
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